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Sanidad Divina Church (Divine Healing) is preparing leadership. Every 
Tuesday we hold leadership classes in hopes that leaders will rise up and be sent 
out to begin a new work. The church also continues to explore opportunity in 
Honduras  through a local church member who is currently reaching out. We have 
taken on financial sponsoring on a monthly bases for this work. Caleb has had 
the opportunity to visit Honduras earlier this year and we hope to visit a 2nd time 
in the coming year. Caleb and I are currently in the process of visiting each of the 
countries to see how things are going with Latino Missions around the World.

Betesda Casa de Misericordia 
Church (Bethesda House of Mercy) 
The pastoral family has taken a recent 
vacation away from ministry to enjoy 
each other and their much needed family 
time! Pray for their family and for God’s 
protection. We pray for their health and 
God’s provision over them.

Esperanza de Gloria Church 
(Hope of Glory) has received some 
financial help from a local church to help 
with materials/printing. We are grateful 
for this. Another local church plans to hold a prayer walk with the York Congregation. We 
are excited that partnerships are coming about from all the reaching out! Pray for their 
growth as a congregation both physically and spiritually.

GR 2764 Pastors Caleb & Christina Support  (Directors of Latino Ministries)

GR 2802 USA Latino Outreach

GR 2839 USA Latino Special Projects

GR TBD USA Latino Education (In Process)

GR TBD USA Latino Partnering Fund (In Process)

To contribute to the missions-ministry work in USA Latino, you can donate 
online on the www.cggc.org website or you can mail your donation to CGGC-
Global Reach, PO Box 926, Findlay, OH 45839. Please be sure to earmark your 
donation by indicating one of the giving codes above. If you are already giving, 
we thank you, and if you are thinking about giving, now is a good time to make 
that decision of spiritual impact. Thank you and God Bless you!  G R A C I A S!

Opportunities to Bless Others!
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Betesda Casa de Misericordia Church [Bethesda House of Mercy] has helped some of the 
overseas missions with their special offerings in wanting to make a difference. Latino Ministries 
thanks them for their efforts. Their prayer request is for health for their for themselves and their 
family and for more people to be saved!

To visit the web and learn more about 
The Acostas & their ministry, scan the 
QR code. You’ll also find easy ways to 

support them by giving online.


